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Re: Call sign W295AU; FM Translator in Manchester, VT
Facility ID No 88164
Vermont Public Radio (FRN 0003-6501-32)
Notice of Change of Primary Station

Dear Ms Dortch:

The purpose of this letter is to notify the Commission of a change in the primary station
of the above referenced translator.

Vermont Public Radio, a noncommercial educational broadcaster, is the licensee of
W295AU. The primary station of this facility has been WBTN (FM), 94.3, Bennington,
VT. On October 21, 2005 this translator was retuned and its primary station was changed
to WNCH (FM), 88.1, Norwich,VT. WNCH (FM) is licensed to Vermont Public Radio
and therefore as licensee we are permitted to rebroadcast its signal.

Please contact this office if there are any questions at 802 655 9451.
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President and Gem:l:él Manager
Vermont Public Radio



